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2005-06 BUDGET, TOURISM COMMITMENTS FOR THE SOUTH WEST 

253. Mr P.D. OMODEI to the Minister for Peel and the South West: 
I have a supplementary question.  Where, in the budget, is the $3.2 million estimated for this icon project? 

Mr M. McGOWAN replied: 
I just answered that.  We are currently doing a feasibility study on this matter.  Funds should not be committed 
before it is known how much the project would cost.  That is the way a good responsible budget is framed, and 
the way this government puts together its financial management.  
 


